
Facilities Management Newsletter 
          February 2025 

As February comes to an end, the Facilities department is planning improvement 

projects around the Prescott Campus that will begin after the Spring semester.   

Kick off begins May 19th and our goal is to have projects completed before the 

summer term begins to minimize impact on our students, faculty and staff.  

Be on the lookout for more news as the projects get closer for additional 

information. 

 

The colored areas on the map below show all locations that will be updated during 

this time. These projects improve Residence Halls, buildings, walkways, and 

athletic spaces. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Baseball Field - YC athletes and fans and going to love the new turf for the baseball 

field! Existing grass will be replaced with artificial turf!  Rendering below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Building 02 - New bleachers in the gym and floor repairs 

Building 08 - Marapai Residence Hall – New HVAC, carpet, paint and lighting 

Buildings 3 & 4 – Upstairs exterior deck resurfacing and repairs 

Quad between buildings 3 & 4 – Concrete repair, pavers replaced with concrete 

Building 4 - Paint retaining walls at parking lot T 

 



Facilities Management District Office, Prescott Campus, Bldg 20 

Monday – Thursday 7:30am – 4:30pm; Friday by appointment  

Office Phone: 928-776-2180    Email: facilities@yc.edu 

  
 

COMFORT CALLS 

Heating or Air Conditioning - too warm, too cold inside your office, 

classroom or community space? Please Call 928-776-2180 

 

MAINTENANCE EMERGENCIES 

Water leaks, gas odors, fire, large spills, emergency restroom cleanup, 

broken glass, elevators not working. Please Call 928-776-2180 

 

GENERAL WORK REQUESTS – Please submit through MainBoss  
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